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(Update to September 17th Notification) 

 

In accordance with Paragraph 1 of the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental 
Control (“DHEC”) Order dated May 7, 2021 and New-Indy Catawba LLC’s (“New-Indy”) Public 
Notification Plan dated May 17, 2021, New-Indy presents the following Public Notification.    

 

Description of Planned Activity:  

New-Indy is planning to conduct routine maintenance of the steam stripper and associated heat 
exchangers to remove scaling and fouling. That maintenance will include, among other things, 
the cleaning of the following areas: 

• Reboiler 
• Stripper Column 
• Stripper Column Trays 
• Spiral Heat Exchangers  (2 or 3, depending on condition) 

 

During this maintenance period, the steam stripper will be removed from operation. New-Indy has  
taken steps recommended by consultants and installed a condensate monitoring system to 
proactively mitigate and take all steps necessary to control the generation and release of H2S. 

 

Purpose of Planned Activity: 

To restore stripping capacity and improve reliability.  

 

Date of Planned Activity: 

This activity was expected to commence on September 18, 2021 and continue until September 
26, 2021. New-Indy continues to improve the process to monitor foul condensate, which resulted 
in the commencement of this activity being postponed until September 22, 2021, projected to 
continue through September 30, 2021. 

Contact Information: 

New-Indy may be reached at catawba.info@new-indycb.com concerning this activity.   


